Republic of the Philippines
Province of Benguet
Municipality of Itogon
Office of the Municipal Mayor

Email Address: vic.palangdan.gmail.com

August 6, 2019

JOSEPH S. YU
CEQO-President
SN Aboitiz Power Group
NAC Tower, 32 st., Taguig
1229 Metro Manila

Thru: Michael Bon C. Hosillos

Vice President- Corporate Services Officer

Dear President Yu:

The Municipality of Itogon desires to broaden and enhance its potentials in socio-
cultural and tourism development. Towards that aim, one of the strategies formulated is to
establish sisterhood ties with municipalities of other countries. Our municipality identified
Norway as one of the possible countries where we could establish sisterhood ties.

Considering that SNAPB is a partnership between two corporate entities belonging to
Norway and the Philippines, we strongly believe that SNAPB could help us identify a
municipality or any equivalent administrative unit in Norway upon which we could establish a
sisterhood tie. We further believe that a sisterhood tie with such municipality could foster
economic, socio-cultural and exchanging resources, ideas and experiences based on mutual
trust and understanding.

Our municipality certainly appreciates your assistance in the identification of a
municipality in Norway and in the facilitation of the establishment of a sisterhood tie.

More power and we look forward to your favorable action on this matter.

Very truly yours,

Atty. VICT! T. PALANGDAN
Municipal Ma



